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Headteacher’s Message 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Happy New Year and welcome back to the spring term at Weare Academy! We hope you all had a restful 
and joyful Christmas. The children have returned full of enthusiasm, and we are excited for all the learning 
opportunities and events planned for the term ahead. 

Winter Weather Reminder 

As the temperatures have dropped significantly, we kindly ask that all children come to school dressed 
appropriately for the cold weather. Please ensure they bring a warm coat, hat, gloves, and suitable 
footwear each day. Being well-prepared will help them stay comfortable during outdoor activities and 
playtimes. 

Internet Safety Day 

Later this term, we will be holding an Internet Safety Day, focusing on helping children understand how to 
stay safe online. This is a vital topic in today’s digital world, and we encourage you to discuss it with your 
children at home as well. To support you, here are some helpful resources: 

¶ A video guide for parents: Keeping Children Safe Online 
¶ A downloadable toolkit: Internet Matters Leaflet Toolkit  

These resources provide valuable tips and practical advice for navigating the online world safely. We’ll be 
sharing more details about the day’s activities as it approaches. 

Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to another successful term at Weare Academy! 

Warm regards, 
 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

²ŜŀǊŜ !ŎŀŘŜƳȅ /ƻŦ9 CƛǊǎǘ {ŎƘƻƻƭ 
²ŜŜƪƭȅ .ǳƭƭŜǝƴ ς YŜŜǇƛƴƎ ȅƻǳ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŜŘΗ 

 
5ŀǘŜΥ млκлмκнр LǎǎǳŜ ƴƻΦ мс 

 

aǊǎ /Φ 5ƻǾŜǊ 
 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=REAUTp71ATU
https://www.internetmatters.org/wp-content/uploads/2019/04/Internet-Matters-Leaflet-Toolkit.pdf
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Lunchtime Enrichment 2024-2025 
 

Our staff run lunchtime clubs have started up this term. Across the year we have tried to provide clubs 

which cover a range of interests and age ranges. As the provision is part of the school day and will take 

place over lunchtime, permission to attend ǿƛƭƭ ƴƻǘ be required. At the start of every new term, staff 

running the club will send a list around to the relevant classes for children to sign up.   

Term 2  Term 3  Term 4  Term 5  Term 6  

Art Club with Miss 
Eggby on  

Friday  
  

(All year groups)  
  

Traditional 
playground games 
with Mrs Dover on 

Monday  
  

(Year 2, 3 & 4)  

TT Rockstars Club 
with Mrs Hael on 

Wednesday  
  

(Year 3 & 4)  

Chess Club with 
Mrs Hael on 
Wednesday  

  
(Year 2, 3 & 4)  

Sports Club with 
Mrs Mathias on 

Thursday  
  

(Rec, Year 1 & 2)  

  

Boomwhackers  
Club with  

Mrs Malcolm on 
Wednesday  

  
(Rec, Year 1 & 2)  

  

Mindfulness & 
spirituality club 

with Mrs Munday 
on Friday  

  
(All year groups)  

Computing Club 
with Ms Cooke  

Tuesday  
  

(Year 3 & 4)  

Choir Club with Lana on Tuesdays  
(Year 2, 3 & 4)   

  

  

 

 

{ǇǊƛƴƎ !ƊŜǊǎŎƘƻƻƭ /ƭǳōǎ  

Places in one of our afterschool clubs are booked through Parent Pay, if you are unable to book the session it means 
that all the places have been taken. 

 

Club Coach Years Dates No. of 

Sessions 

Total Cost 

 

Forest School 

 

Forest School 

Reception, 

Year 1,2,3 & 4 

Tuesday 

First Session 7th Jan 

Last Session 11th Feb 

 

6 

 

£27.00 

 

Spanish 

 

Mr Sage 

 

Year 1,2,3 & 4 

Wednesday 

First session 8th Jan 

Last Session 12th Feb 

 

6 

 

£30.00 

 

Sports Club 

 

PE Coaches 

Reception,  

Year 1 & 2 

Thursday 

First session 9th Jan 

Last Session 13th Feb 

 

6 

 

 

£30.00 
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¦ǎŜŦǳƭ LƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ 

Key Dates 
Year 4 Swimming  

Wednesday  
 

Parents Evening 
Monday 13th January 
Tuesday 14th January 

 
Year 3 Trip 

Wednesday 29th January 
Reception Trip 

Friday 31st January 
Year 1 Trip 

Wednesday 5th February  

Absent Line 
Please phone 01934 732270 (option 
1) before 9.15 on the day to advise 
the reason why your child will not 

be attending school. 
Please do not send a 
DOJO message or 
Email. Thankyou. 

You will need to call 
this number every 
day until your child 

has returned to school 
unless previously agreed by the 

Headteacher. 

Food in School 
Please note we are a bǳǘ CǊŜŜ and 
tƛƴƪπCƭŜǎƘŜŘ CƛǎƘΣ /ǊǳǎǘŀŎŜŀƴǎ, 
{ŜŀŦƻƻŘ and any bƻƴπ²ƘƛǘŜ 
CƭŜǎƘŜŘ CƛǎƘ School.  hw !b¸ L¢9a{ 
¢I!¢ Ψa!¸ /hb¢!Lb ¢w!/9{ hCΩ !b¸ hC 
¢I9 !.h±9Σ Lb/[¦5LbD L¢9a{ 
/hb¢!LbLbD CL{I hL[ 9D {ha9 {h¸ 
{!¦/9{ 9¢/  

Please do not include 
any of these items as 
a snack or in a packed 
lunch. 

 Wrap Around Care 
 

Future Stars system has now 

gone live. Book via this link: 
Clubs / Activities - Future Stars 

Coaching  

Communication 
As Class Dojo is our main form of 

communication, please keep checking 
for messages on a regular basis.  If we 

need to contact you if your child is 
unwell or as a matter of urgency we 
will phone you.  For any other issues 

or if your child has forgotten an item a 
message will be sent on Dojo. 

 

Attendance  

 

Well done to Year 2 who achieved the 
highest attendance this week. 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Cake Sale 
Rainbow Woods Pre-School 
will be holding a cake sell in 
the main playground after 
school on Friday 17th 

January. 

 

After School Club 
Spaces are still available in 
our after school clubs. 
Please book via Parent Pay. 

 
 

 
 

Online Safety 
Internet Matters have got information, 
advice and support for all your 
concerns about your child and the 
Internet. Showing you the best ways 
to keep them safe online, whatever 

they’re doing. 

Safeguarding Team 
5ŜǎƛƎƴŀǘŜŘ {ŀŦŜƎǳŀǊŘƛƴƎ [ŜŀŘ ό5{[ύ: Chelsey Dover          

5ŜǇǳǘȅ 5ŜǎƛƎƴŀǘŜŘ [ŜŀŘǎ ό55{[ύ: Heather Cooke, Lana Whittaker, Lisa Woollon 
{ŀŦŜƎǳŀǊŘƛƴƎ DƻǾŜǊƴƻǊ: Martin Horton  

 
 

 
!ǎ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎΣ ȅƻǳ Ŏŀƴ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ŀƎŜƴŎƛŜǎ ŘƛǊŜŎǘƭȅ ƻƴΥ  

b{t//: 0808 800 5000       {ƻƳŜǊǎŜǘ 5ƛǊŜŎǘ: 0300 123 2224      b{t//: Keeping children safe online 
Please visit the SSCP safeguarding website link for regular updates on safeguarding: 

https://somersetsafeguardingchildren.org.uk/  

https://www.futurestarscoaching.co.uk/clubs-activities/
https://www.futurestarscoaching.co.uk/clubs-activities/
https://www.internetmatters.org/wp-content/uploads/2019/04/Internet-Matters-Leaflet-Toolkit.pdf
https://somersetsafeguardingchildren.org.uk/
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Luxmuralis ï óSpaceô - comes to Wells Cathedral 

A stunning new light show by Luxmuralis ï óSpaceô - comes to Wells Cathedral from 
Tuesday 28th January ï Saturday 1st February 2025 

óSpaceô will be a spectacular immersive journey for visitors to walk through and 
reflect on humanity's place in the universe as vibrant light is projected around the 
Cathedral, transforming its interior and turning the walls and ceilings into a stunning 
cosmic display. 

This incredible, immersive show will be here for a limited period only so visitors to 
secure their place early by purchasing tickets via the Cathedralôs 
website, https://www.wellscathedral.org.uk/whats-on?event=53595700, or on 
the door (subject to availability)ò.  
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